
 
 
 
 

 

Notification of Works 

REDBANK PLAINS ROAD UPGRADE 

INFO2414 

20 November 2023 

Nightworks 

Redbank Plains Road 

From Thursday 23 November 2023, nightwork is 

required to implement changed traffic 

conditions on Redbank Plains Road between 

Argyle Street and Barry Drive, Redbank Plains.  

To progress the construction of the Redbank Plains 

Road Upgrade – Stage 3, a traffic switch will take place 

to implement changed traffic conditions. The traffic 

switch will move northbound traffic on Redbank Plains 

Road, between Argyle Street and Barry Drive, from 

the outside kerb lane to the inside lane, which will 

open at 5am to live traffic on Friday 24 November 

2023.  

This work will be completed at night to reduce 

impacts to motorists and pedestrians. Motorists are 

advised to drive to the changed conditions. 

WHEN WILL THIS WORK TAKE PLACE? 

Start Thursday 23 November – 
Friday 24 November 2023 

Duration One night (subject to weather 
and site condition)  

Time and 
day 

Nightworks 7pm-5am 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT? 

Traffic Switch 

• Traffic control vehicles and controllers to 
direct traffic. 

• Installation of safety barriers and fencing to 
contain the construction area. 

• Reduced speed limit to 40km/h through the 
work area. 

• Relocated traffic barriers and bollards 
between Argyle Street and Barry Drive to 
direct traffic flow. 

• Traffic signage to direct motorists, cyclists and 
pedestrians. 

• Limited pedestrian access around the 
construction area. Temporary footpath 
closures near the active work area will occur 
and alternative routes will be signed.  

Nightworks 

• During night works vehicles will use ‘quacker’ 
style reversing alarms rather than beepers to 
reduce noise. 

• Light towers will be placed to limit glare to 
nearby residences. 

• Traffic will be directed by traffic controllers 
under stop go with some minor delays. 

• All efforts will be made to minimise dust and 
noise with some noisier activities being 
completed prior to 10.30pm. 
 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR ME? 

To facilitate these works some temporary road 

closures will occur and detours will be signed. 

• There will be a change in direction of lanes 

north bound along Redbank Plains Road. 

Traffic controllers will be placed at the 

entrance to the new lane to help facilitate the 

changed traffic conditions for motorists. 

 



 

If you have specific access needs or questions about 

this project, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience the nightworks 

may cause and thank you for your continued patience 

as we upgrade Redbank Plains Road. 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about these works or the project, 

you can contact us by: 

✆  – 1800 600 163 (8am–5pm Monday to Friday) 

✉ – redbankplains@allroads.net.au  
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Northbound traffic to be switched from 

outside lane to inside lane 


